
Erdman, Beth A - DNR 

From: Erdman, Beth A - DNR 
Sent: 
To: 

Tuesday, February 03, 2015 6:54 AM 
'admin@vohortonville.com' 

Subject: RE: Former Schwan Oil Company - Bulk Plant 

Good Morning Patrick, 

I am following up on a few of my previous conversations/emails with regard to PECFA funding to clean up properties like 
the one above. I am curious if you had an opportunity to look through my June email and if it was of any interest to 
you? I am happy to have additional conversations if at any time you think this is something that may be of interest. 

Thanks much, 

Beth 

We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http:ljdnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 

Beth A. Erdman 
Phone: (920) 303-5410 
beth.erdman@wisconsin.gov 

From: Erdman, Beth A - DNR 
Sent: Wednesday, June 25, 2014 9:30 AM 
To: admin@vohortonville.com 
Subject: Former Schwan Oil Company - Bulk Plant 

Good Morning Patrick, 

This email is a follow up to our telephone conversation with regard to the property above, parcel ID# 240 016000. I have 
attached a link to a document that explains the PECFA program. Additionally the link to the PECFA page on the DNR 
website. If you have questions or would like additional information I am happy to assist in any way I can. Thank you for 
your time this morning. 

http://dnr.wi.gov/topic/Brownfields/pecfa.html 

http://dnr.wi.gov/fi1es/PDF/pubs/rr/RR942.pdf 

NER Spills Coordinator/Hydrogeologist 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
625 E CTY Y, Suite 700 
Oshkosh WI 54901 

(ir) phone: (920) 303-5410 
(ir) mobile: (920) 362-2072 
(ir) fax: (920) 424-4404 
([;']) e-mail: beth.erdman@wisconsin.gov 
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